
LOVF ANNUAL RAFFLE 
The Lions of Virginia Foundation raffle drawing will be held on Sunday, April 25, 2021 at 1:00 

PM.  This is the same day and approximate time that the raffle drawing would occur if the annual 

Lions of Virginia Convention were being held as planned in Northern Virginia.  However, since 

the convention was cancelled, the drawing will take place in Roanoke. 

As always, the booklets which you are turning in should remain stapled.  Please do not pull 

out the staples!  Also, payment needs to accompany the booklets which you are turning in.  If 

payment does not accompany the submitted booklets, those tickets will not go into the “drum”.  

We also ask that you minimize the number of checks covering the booklets which are being 

turned in.  Ideally, there is one club check to cover your submission (as opposed to separate 

checks from individual Lions buying a book). 

Ticket stubs, and the accompanying payment (checks please, NO CASH) can be returned in one 

of two (2) ways. 

1. Deliver them to your District LOVF Representative.  Your Representatives are: 

District L – Lion Mary Beth Schwab, Lion Tom Kenevan 

District C – Lion Debbie Chaffin, Lion Priscilla Hall 

District I – Lion Ray Mueller, Lion Mary Lou Newman 

The Representatives need to have your tickets no later than April 14, 2021, so that they 

can forward them to Lion Jim. 

        2. Deliver them to your LOVF President who is conducting the drawing.   His address is: 

Lion Jim Newman 

2401 Fairway Drive SW 

Roanoke, VA 24015 

Lion Jim needs your mailed/delivered tickets no later than April 21, 2021. 

As always, ticket stubs will be accepted IN PERSON at the drawing site on April 25th, right up 

to the time of the drawing.  The drawing will be held at: 

The E. G. Gill Blue Ridge Lions Sight Foundation Building  

501 Elm Avenue SW 

Roanoke, VA   24016. 

We realize that clubs are in different situations and may utilize different methods to get their 

tickets turned in.  Direct drop off, delivered by another person who is “heading that way”, U.S. 

Postal Service, or other.  The important thing is that they get turned in, not the manner in which 

they get there.  Should your club choose to utilize the U.S. Postal Service, keep in mind that 

mail service of late is not up to the standards to which we have been accustomed.  Mail 

Early, Not at the Last Minute! 

Any questions, contact me at: lionjiminva@gmail.com 


